
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF NORTH MIAMI 

STATE HOUSING INITIATIVES PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM (SHIP) 

Local Housing Assistance Plan (LHAP)  

Fiscal Year 2017-2018, 2018-2019, and 2019-2020 

 

The Community Planning & Development has prepared its Local Housing Assistance Plan 

(LHAP) for the City’s SHIP Program for fiscal years 2017-2018; 2018-2019; and 2019-2020 as 

required by the William E. Sadowski Affordable Housing Act of 1992 and the State Housing 

Initiatives Partnership (SHIP) Program. The City’s LHAP was adopted by Mayor and Council by 

Resolution on January 24, 2017.  

 

Members of the public are welcome to provide oral or written comments on the matter.  The 

LHAP will be available for review and comment from February 1, 2017 until February 11, 2017 

at the Community Planning & Development Office at (12400 NE 8th Avenue, North Miami, FL 

33161) and at The City of North Miami Library (835 NE 132nd Street, North Miami, FL 33161) 

between the hours of 8:00am to 5:00pm Monday through Friday. 

 

You may also contact the Community Planning & Development Office at 305-895-9824 or via e-

mail to mjean-pharuns@northmiamifl.gov to request a copy. 

 

Written comments may be submitted to:  City of North Miami, 776 NE 125th Street, North 

Miami, Florida 33161, Attn: Community Planning and Development Department. Written public 

comments shall identify the author by name, address, and interest affected. For questions, please 

call (305) 893-6511, Ext. 12265. 

 
THIS MEETING IS OPEN TO THE PUBLIC IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES 

ACT OF 1990, ALL PERSONS WHO ARE DISABLED AND WHO NEED SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS  

BECAUSE OF THAT DISABILITY SHOULD CONTACT THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK, (305) 893-6511, Ext. 

12142, NO LATER THAN FOUR DAYS PRIOR TO SUCH PROCEEDING. HEARING IMPAIRED MAY CONTACT 

THE TDD LINE AT (305) 893-7936. 

 

 


